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        Ref. No. 2024/138                                                                                        Date:09.09.2024 
 
 
 
  The Chief Labour Commissioner (Central) 
  Government of India, Ministry of Labour & Employment 
  NEW DELHI 
 
 Respected Sir, 
                             Re: Dispute on Grievances of lakhs of Bank Retirees on Health Insurance & 
                                    Other retiree issues. 
 
While we are grateful to you for your effective intervention in resolving our grievances on group 
health insurance scheme of IBA and IBA agreeing for combined insurance policy for employees 
and retirees giving some relief to retirees, there are several retiree issues which are still pending 
in the absence of any forum available to retirees at the apex level.  
 
2. More than 7 lakhs bank retirees are agitated on undue delay taking place in resolution of 
Updation of pension demand. Unrest among bank retirees is on increase because of delay 
tactics being adopted by IBA on retiree issues.  
 
3. Bank retiree umbrella organization, UFBRO has decided to organize  massive action programs 
in support of Updation and other pending issues commencing from 14.09.2024. We enclose 
UFBRO letter No. 006 dated 08.09.2024 addressed to the Secretary, Department of Financial 
Services, Government of India which is self-explanatory. 
 
4. In this regard, we also wish to invite your kind attention on letter No. F. N. 10 (20) 2022-IR 
dated 12.01.2024 addressed to Shri Gopal Murli Bhagat, Deputy Chief Executive, IBA , Mumbai  
wherein you asked IBA to submit comment on our representation No. 2023/118 dated 
21.10.2023. But we find that even after expiry of more than 8 months no response has come.  
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5. This inordinate delay and indifferent attitude of IBA towards legally formed organization, 
AIBRF is really un-understandable and unexpected.  Absence of forum for retirees at apex level 
is further  complicating  retiree issues and because of this  there is wide spread unrest among 
lakhs of retirees.  
 
5. We seek your intervention in the matter before the situation gets further deteriorated 
 
 
                                  With Respectful Regards,   
  
 
 
                                                                                              Yours Sincerely, 
 

                                                                                                
                                                                                                      (S. C. JAIN) 
                                                                                               GENERAL SECRETARY 
 
 
 


